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Student Recruitment for the

Sri Lanka Institute of Advanced 

Technological Education (SLIATE)

This has reference to the Gazette Notice published 

on 31st December 2021 and paper advertisement on 

2nd January 2022 in the Sunday Observer, regarding 

student recruitment for the Sri Lanka Institute of 

Advanced Technological Education (SLIATE) for 

the Academic Year 2021. The closing date to apply 

for the Higher National Diploma Programmes of 

Sri Lanka Institute of Advanced Technological 

Education (SLIATE) has been extended up to 14th 

February 2022. For more information, please visit the 

offi cial website of Sri Lanka Institute of Advanced 

Technological Education (SLIATE) - www.sliate.ac.lk 

or apply.sliate.ac.lk
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